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Heartland Dental Coming to 
Romeoville Crossings 

 

Heartland Dental has 
submitted concept 
plans for a 5,600 
square foot facility that 
would include a 3,200 
square foot dental 
office and a 2,400 
square foot space for a 
restaurant in 
Romeoville Crossings. 

This site is currently vacant and located just South of the Sam's Club fueling station. 
 
"This is a great addition to this area. We look forward to Heartland Dental joining our 
business community," said Mayor John Noak. 
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